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General Education Council Minutes 
September 30, 2005 
 
 
Members Present:  T. Antes, D. Bloomquist, T. Brophy, E. Czarnecka-Verner, T. Dasta, J. 
Dodd, J. Douglas, Y. Hulvey, G. Ihas, A. McCollough (Chair), G. O’Connor, L. O’Sickey, G. 
Trail, J. Wilson 
 
Guest:  Provost Janie Fouke 
 
 

Discussion 
 
Dr. Fouke met with the Council and discussed the University’s General Education and the 
Writing & Math Requirement curriculum.  From the discussion she identified 4 points: 
 
1. “Re-visioning” of General Education;  
2. Recertification of existing courses; 
3. Accountability for Departments; 
4. Expectations of first-year students. 
 
 
SLO Workday will be Friday, October 7 from 8a to 12n.  The Council will receive 
approximately 140 SLO statements and will review on a Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory scale based 
on a model to be provided.  Breakfast will be available at 8a.   
 
 
 
 

 


